
Agroforestry
Farm Tour

Nick Pate of Raising Cane Ranch, in
cooperation with Snohomish Conservation
District and Washington State University,
will discuss agroforestry opportunities in
Western Washington. 

Monday, September 27, 2021
from 3 - 5 pm

Experience of transitioning
to agroforestry systems 
The research model to
collect data
Ways to get involved

Topics Include:

Email Carrie to RSVP - Email Carrie to RSVP - cbrausieck@snohomishcd.orgcbrausieck@snohomishcd.org
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